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Thank you and update

Tammie Cumming

Wed 2/8/2017 6:07 PM

To:Ashwin Satyanarayana <ASatyanarayana@citytech.cuny.edu>;

Cc:Stephanie Haughton <SHaughton@citytech.cuny.edu>; Yongchao Zhao <YZhao@citytech.cuny.edu>;

Hi Ashwyn,

Thank you again for agreeing to meet with Stephanie and Yimi today. | didn't have an opportunity to get a
debriefing, so | wanted to reach out directly to you to get your impression on how the process is going?

Do you think it will be possible for a clerk-level position staff member to simply run the reports on a daily basis
with the new method?

Again, many, many thanks for your assistance! We are very grateful for your assistance and recognize you're going
well above and beyond the normal professor responsibilities.

Enjoy your evening!
Tammie
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